August 2, 2011 Board Meeting, Sleep Inn
All board members were present as well as several guests.
The meeting was called to order at 7:09 pm.  Minutes from the July 19th and July 26th meetings were reviewed and approved.
Discussion was held on what needs to be done to get the track, pits and building ready to race again on August 13th.  The dirt that was used from the track for the dike around the grandstands is in the process of being placed back on the track.
Bills were approved for payment.
Discussion held on equipment that will be needed for the remainder of the year.  Motor Magic was discussed and the change of dates for some events.
Make up modified feature was discussed.  Final decision to be made at a future meeting.
Motion was made and approved that hobby stocks mount the transponders to the firewall, front or rear.
Next meeting will be held on August 9, 2011.  Meeting adjourned at 8:19 pm.  
